
Autumn Wildlife at Hauxley 
Reserve 

 

 
Join the walk around the Hauxley reserve 
focusing on autumn wildlife and the habitats 
and plants which support so many different 
species in the run up to winter.  
 

£3 per person. Children under 18 must be 
accompanied by an adult. Please dress 
accordingly and wear suitable footwear. Walk 
takes place on variable terrain. Binoculars 
recommended but not essential. No dogs 
please. 
 

 Venue: Hauxley Wildlife Centre, Low 
Hauxley, Amble, NE65 0JR 

 Date & Time: Sat 30th  Sept, starting at 
2pm 

 More info: Hauxley Reserve 
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This Week’s Top Table 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Red Row First School Newsletter 

Late Arrivals 

 

Can we please remind parents that 

the school day begins at 8.55am.  

Registration is completed by 9.00am 

when the first lesson begins.  

 

Please ensure the children are in 

school on time. 

 

Parents Evening 

Wednesday 11th October 2017 

Appointments have now been sent home.  

Please contact office if you do not have 

one  

.   

 

http://www.visitnorthumberland.com/wildlife-events/autumn-wildlife-amble&ssid=1245072
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